
 

 

 

25 May 2023 
 

Lake Accotink Task Force Established 
 

At Tuesday’s Board meeting, Supervisor Walkinshaw’s motion 
to create a Task Force on the Future of Lake Accotink was 
unanimously approved. Chairman McKay and Supervisor Lusk 

cosponsored the motion.  
  
The task force will be chaired by former Board of Supervisors 

Chairman Sharon Bulova and include former Braddock District 
Supervisor John Cook. The membership will consist of 
representatives of the community, environmental and 

nonprofit organizations, and a representative from the Park 
Authority. The task force will review previous studies and findings to ensure that all possible 
options have been considered, identify questions that should be addressed regarding a 

managed wetland or hybrid option, and ensure that impacts to the environment, surrounding 
communities, recreational uses of the park, and financial obligations are considered. The task 
force will begin its work this summer and report back to the Board of Supervisors upon 

completion.  
 
Read the Board Matter. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

https://www.accotink.org/2023/LakeAccotinkTaskForceBoardMatter20230523.pdf
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ISc3ZwiM54tB7QvjK5liz_NLrAx1pvzHx6Tf5M8RQnkC5Y7RuV3hmIyqlZJnmiLOJH1aiByk9Ylyes7IbyAs2144lxAU7gDB6iRNQzj_jyzOfEK_8HGijs8X319lpXYRSfX5IwfKTdrRtqPYug0Fqw==&c=S9QsjYInFZB4BQC3nBmC_M8dbUHOHHMdzjM9GPaUbsEbeZQV1didsQ==&ch=jukasXr9j5Nha3Nlw-n9NOh2z5pvmbKFFcxkwkWwuHJdFamcpV__aQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ISc3ZwiM54tB7QvjK5liz_NLrAx1pvzHx6Tf5M8RQnkC5Y7RuV3hmAQq_6bfdXFx56p6vI2iiSztuO31AsgSLNJV-I7KFf8jPxS0Xd3VsxXXlQEqrz1Zv4qMFbpJS5IqZqTG64eA5apMTtz57fX8AIcZQimFkibloVrlmXTYUX-DrfkAKF74sAuU2gL7g5MFSleCuFpX98dWS24nDHAPFY_GoKJdy3xrj1egUICHPSQ4gLARMUXZbwqAlxFrLdceci4FCy1Uk1QuOtDtZaJWjo0dmMQ3szxhY0SokCNexVNgWCLKJ2ueipsOKBOvkJ_ku1UTEOh5Z9k=&c=S9QsjYInFZB4BQC3nBmC_M8dbUHOHHMdzjM9GPaUbsEbeZQV1didsQ==&ch=jukasXr9j5Nha3Nlw-n9NOh2z5pvmbKFFcxkwkWwuHJdFamcpV__aQ==

